
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, March 31, 2023 

 

Mrs. Porter 

Woodstock High School will be hosting its first ever multicultural fashion show and food fair 

and we need your help.  We are looking for: 

• Clothing from different cultures 

• People of different cultures to model the clothing 

• Food from different cultures 

• People willing to help with organizing the event 

If you can help us, come to an information meeting Monday, April 3rd in Room A212 at the 

beginning of lunch.  If you aren’t able to attend this meeting, reach out to Adeife or Radu. 

 


